Wednesday, January 10th, 2024

Dear families and students,

Welcome to 2024! We hope you all had a restful and relaxing break!



With the change in the weather this week and next, please pay attention to social media and the radio stations for announcements regarding bussing and possible school closures. (https://www.sd68.bc.ca/, https://www.instagram.com/nanaimoladysmith/)

Also, please use extreme caution on sidewalks and roadways, as there may be black ice present.

UPCOMING DATES:

- January 15th-19th- Provincial Assessments schedule posted on the white board near the front entrance
- Thursday, January 25th last day of semester one classes
- Friday, January 26th "I School Day" students welcome to attend and complete missing assignments.
- Monday, January 29th Start of semester two

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

VAPING on School property: Healthy New Year

We all want our students to be healthy and engaged in their learning. Some students are missing class time to engage in vaping. Our school liaison officer will be on site issuing tickets. Please see the attached document for more information.

VIU Health Sciences Programs Information Session

Please see the attachment.

Sincerely,
Jane Reynolds – Principal
250-740-2000
info.nd@sd68.bc.ca